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Greetings,        June 2018 

Son Safari had another group of people involved at The Fold. They took on a huge 
project, building a very large addition to the playground fence, which included taking 
apart donated pallets and using them to build the new fence, then painting them with 
creosote to keep the termites from eating the fence. They also bought some new bikes 
and put them together. 

 

 

We still need 3 more reviews for Great nonprofits, so we can get on their top-rated 
award list. Please follow this link and leave us a review: 
https://greatnonprofits.org/org/prince-ministry-in-south-africa 

 



	

	

Our friend Michael Calamia from A World Aware helped our older children to learn how 
to be mentors to our younger children this month. They worked together to make a 
program and then spent time with the smaller children with an event that they all 
enjoyed. They will be involved in future projects as well. We had lots of birthdays this 
month, Nancy (14), Dawid (6), Lettah (7), Megan (12), Gadibo (15) and Jessica (13). 

 

 
Prayer requests:  Micky’s cancer treatment continues while in the US. Short and long-
term volunteers, additional missionaries to meet current needs at The Fold, especially 
teachers.   Long term funding for our school.  God’s favor for the long-term future of The 
Fold. 
              
Praises: All the progress Dawid has made from his snake bite.  Micky continues the 
milder version of the chemo with no noticeable side effects. All the visitors to The Fold 
this month. Paul and Micky getting to see family and supporters. 
 
God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 


